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From: gillian abbott < >
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 7:08 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 centennial park 
Attachments: mime-attachment; Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 centennial park 

Categories: Pickleball

  
 
 
Hello dear mayor and councillors,  
I am writing to you to ask that you please consider making 4 permanent pickleball courts at court #1 in 
centennial park. I have been playing this sport for 2 years now and have never experienced such fun, 
fitness and community. The courts are so popular and I feel that this is a really positive use for the 
community. I know that there is so much contention surrounding pickleball of late, so I appreciate your 
consideration.  
Thank you, 
Gillian Abbott 
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